English homework – 23rd October

Hi year 6
Thanks for the hard work this half term.  This week I would like you to complete the reading comprehension homework you have been given in class.  
There will also be a spelling test from all of the words that you have had to learn this half term so please look over the list and the ones that you know you are not confident with and revise them please.

Thanks 
Mrs Heston
